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Dear [prospective student] 

Hello! My name is Michael Neff, Director of the Molecular Plant Sciences Graduate Program at 
Washington State University. I’m delighted to have received your contact information from the 
GRE Search, a program in which you participated. I’m following up to provide you with 
information based on your expressed interest. 

There are many opportunities at Washington State University, where our distinguished faculty 
members are dedicated to ensuring a high-quality education for all students. Our graduate program 
specializes in many aspects of plant-related research, from fundamental to applied.  

We care deeply about graduate students at WSU and take their education seriously. That’s why we 
promote new scholarship, assistantship, and fellowship opportunities to help reduce financial 
burdens, and we advocate for faculty mentorship and student leadership experiences. We are also 
proud that WSU is a warm, safe, and supportive community of scholars that fosters diversity, 
organizational integrity, and encourages cultural individuality. 

We know you have many options for your graduate education and hope you will explore the 
opportunities through the WSU Molecular Plant Sciences Program. To find out more, visit our 
program website at www.mps.wsu.edu. There you will find more detailed information about our 
faculty, research, and opportunities for students. 

We look forward to speaking with you about how you can become part of Washington State 
University’s Molecular Plant Sciences Graduate Research Program. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael M. Neff Ph.D. 

Professor, Crop Biotechnology and Director, Molecular 

Plant Sciences Graduate Program Washington State 

University 

Stadium Way, French Ad Rm 324 Pullman, 

WA 99163 

http://www.mps.wsu.edu/

